
Robla School District 

Sacramento, California 

Notice of 

Meeting Cancellation 

This notice is to advise all interested parties that the regular meeting of 

the Robla School District Governing Board scheduled for Thursday, 

August 10, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. has been cancelled due to lack of business to 

conduct. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Robla School District 

Governing Board is scheduled for Thursday, August 24, 2017. 

Posted on:
Posted at:

August 4, 2017
District Office
School Sites
District Website

Ruben Reyes, �erintendent/Board Secretary


